

## Saint John's 2025 Christmas Wreaths

## \$30 – placed at family member's site at cemetery

The Local Scout Troop "Venturing Crew 2031" is partnering with Saint John's Cemetery to offer wreath orders to be placed at the cemetery for the Christmas season. This is an opportunity for the Scouts to perform community service and benefit their troop, and help Saint John's families with this lovely remembrance.

The fresh pine wreaths will be delivered and placed at the cemetery around Thanksgiving. A digital photo of each wreath placement will be e-mailed (or mailed) to each person ordering -- to confirm the placement. For those who have family members in the columbarium wall, the wreath will be placed as close to the columbarium wall niche as possible. A tag on the wreath will designate who it is in memory of, and who donated the wreath.

## Orders are being accepted now through November 1st.

Contact Josie Stang in the Saint John's Cemetery Office with any questions at 320-363-3434 or <a href="mailto:jstang@csbsju.edu">jstang@csbsju.edu</a>.

Ordered by: Name		
Address		
		Phone:
E-Mail Address		
Ordered for: Please list na	ame of deceased loved of	one(s) for whom wreath is being purchased

Please send order & payment to:

Saint John's Abbey Cemetery, PO Box 2400, Collegeville, MN 56321

Check payable to: Venturing Crew 2031